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I am writing in response to the meeting at Branston.

The building of a solar farm in this location will be very dangerous for many reasons as the lane is very narrow
in many places,riddled with pot holes,the road has sunk on the edges.

Large vehicles will not be able to get access at Walton as the bridge is unsuitable for hgv’s to gain access to the
A38 as is the bridge at Alrewas on the A51.

My daughter rode on the Coton to Walton lane where the proposed solar farm would be sited and due to the
narrowness of the lane was narrowly missed by cars and on one occasion a car came down the lane saw her at
the last minute and ended up in the hedge.

Until better roads and bridges are created all traffic will be going down narrow lanes and through villages with
parked cars, competing with tractors, cyclists, horse riders through the village ,people walking on the road due
to the fact that the pavement isn’t continuous through the village.

T.A.Moore,resident of_,Coton in the elms.

Tracy Moore
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